

Covid-19 FAQ

What is my child required to do?

The SKTCS Distance Learning Plan Is as follows:

- a. Each student must decide to be either Online or Paper. Any student who has borrowed a Chromebook is in the Online program.
- b. All students should strive to complete 30 minutes of work per subject (Reading, Math, Social Studies, and Science) per day on Google Classroom. Paper assignments will be turned into the school when we are given permission to return to school.
- c. There is one writing assignment due per week.
- d. Due to our inability to instruct all students in the same manner, students are not being graded for accuracy.

Students are graded pass/fail for completing their work. Any student who completes at least 75% of the each week's assignments will receive a "Pass" for that subject.

Students who do not submit work online or turn-in written work at the end of the quarter will receive a "fail" on their report card.

Please contact your homeroom teacher if you need any support completing assignments.

- e. Teachers will offer an online homeroom once per week
- f. Special Education teachers are supporting students and SLPs are providing activities for students at home.

Who should I contact for help with my computer and/or log-ins?

If your log-in is not working, you're having an issue with your computer, or you don't understand your assignment please contact your homeroom teacher.

How do I get assistance with counseling or other services?

Please contact Mrs. Hardy at DSEL@sktcs.org

When do we come back to school?

Unfortunately, due to Covid-10 the governor has mandated that schools are closed for the remainder of the school year. Our first day of school is scheduled for August 10th, 2020.

When/how should I return my device?

We will make an announcement when it is safe to return devices.

What should I do if my device is damaged or stolen?

Please refer to the loaner agreement signed, but students who have borrowed a computer are expected to return them in the same condition. If your device is damaged you will be asked to pay for a replacement. If your device is stolen you are required to report it to the School Director and the police, and will be required to pay for the replacement.

Will there be another day to distribute technology?

In an attempt to flatten the curve we will be limiting how much we expose our staff to possible transmission of the virus. Therefore, there will not be another technology distribution day.

What should I do if I don't have technology or access to the internet?

Please let your teacher know if you were unable to make the technology distribution. We will put you on the list to receive paper assignments.

What are the paper assignments?

Paper packets have been distributed twice in March. In mid-April we will mail workbooks to each student's home for them complete to their assignments.

Enrollment/Withdrawal/Transfer

If your student needs to withdraw or you need to submit documents for a new student, please contact frontoffice@sktcs.org.